
From: Patel, Councillor Jayanti  
Sent: 16 June 2023 10:47 
To: Mistry, Councillor Kanta < >; Business Licence < >; Kabir, Councillor Sandra < >; 
towncentreregeneration <towncentreregenerat@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: Legister, Linda < >; Prashar, Anu < > 
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence Application - Queensbury - 28565 
 

Dear Sima, 
 
I have my reservation of shops opening in the Parade after 23.00pm, as Cllr. Kanta 
Mistry does. We have resident living above the shops in the flats and at the back of 
the shop in Essoldo Way. We already have problems with anti-social behaviour in the 
Parade and down the road in Westmoreland Road with youths gathering late at night 
littering with food wrapping and drug abuse.  
 
In the locality people are drinking in the parade and at the back in Essoldo way late 
at night, leaving empty bottles/cans littering the pavements, which the council has 
to regularly remove. But as with previous application being approved in Queensbury 
Ward for late-night opening in Kingsbury Road, this application I am for sure will be 
approved. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

Cllr. Jayanti Patel  
 

Conservative Cllr for Queensbury Ward (London Borough of Brent) 

Chairman Friends of Eton Grove Park  
 


